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 Students of Al Hussan International 

School, Girls Section are participating in a 

global citizenship program called, “Youth 

Talk.” 

They are paired with a partner school in America to connect in real time for face to face inter 

cultural dialogue, where they will investigate the driving question, “How do 

we, as youth, engage our communities to create positive and social change?” 

Together they will gain leadership skills and tools to take positive action in 

their local and global communities. 

 They attended their first interactive video conference with Buffalo High 

School, Texas on 28th October, 2015 from 3: 00 p.m.– 4: 15 p.m. Together 

they discussed about their countries’ education system, people, culture, 

religious practices, geography, history and government.  

 

Their response to each other’s questions was highly positive and non – judgmental. They gained a 

lot from each other’s experiences. They also represented their cultures by wearing traditional 

dresses and by discussing different festivals and traditional food they usually share with their 

families.  

Overall, it was an absolute delight to see our youth exchanging their positive thoughts with each 

other. Their next video conference will be in December. 


